
 

        MASS INTENTIONS 

          FOR THE WEEK  
Mon.  12   8:00 a.m. Charles Trautman 

Tue.  13   8:00 a.m. Int. of Janet Counts 

Wed.  14   8:00 a.m. Ed Stepanian 

Thur. 15   8:00 a.m. Evan Miller 

Fri. 16   8:00 a.m. Communion Service 

Sat. 17   5:00 p.m. Jim Clancy 

Sun. 18 10:00 a.m. Tom Lee 

(SA)      8:00 a.m. Parish Family 

  
  LITURGICAL ASSISTANTS   
 

SATURDAY MASS: SEPT. 17 AT 5:00 P.M. 

Lector----------------------------- Carl Cash 

Special Ministers--------------- 

 

 

Paula Pace 

Nile Meyer 

Volunteer 

Servers--------------------------- Volunteers 

Ushers---------------------------- 

 

 

 

Fred Basse 

Janet Basse 

Daniel Howard 

Stacey Howard 

Cross Bearer--------------------- Jeff Rosener 

 

SUNDAY MASS:  SEPT. 18 AT 10:00 A.M. 

Lector----------------------------- Shari House 

Special Ministers---------------- 

 

 

Fred Hackmann 

Roland Seal 

Marcy Mueller 

Servers---------------------------- 

 

Deborah Pace 

Theresa Pace 

Ushers---------------------------- 

 

 

 

Connor Stephens 

Gerald Stanley 

Mike Lukachick 

Volunteer 

Cross Bearer--------------------- Tom Willette 
     

ST. ANNE MASS: SEPT. 18 AT 8:00 A.M. 

Lector----------------------------- Kristina Lambert 

Special Ministers--------------- 

 

 

Delores Brawley 

Kenneth Knobbe 

Russell Basler 

Servers---------------------------- 

  

Matthew Govero 

Joseph Govero 

Gift Bearers---------------------- M/M Ray Simms 

Ushers---------------------------- 

 

Steve Folle 

Jerry Rokan 

Cross Bearer--------------------- Bethany Govero 
 

 St. Joseph Festival Raffle Sales 
In addition to our “Quick Cash Drawing”, our 

raffle this year offers a first prize of $500.00 cash, 

a second prize of a Quilt Ensemble, a third prize 

of a $100 Food Card from Bonne Terre Save-A-

Lot, and a $100 Gas Card. If you sell the winning 

ticket for the $500 cash, you will receive $50 cash 

and a Double Gooey Butter Cake baked by Father 

Bill. Please help us by promoting the sale of our 

raffle tickets to family, co-workers, friends and 

neighbors.  Our Festival is only one week away! 
 

 Festival Desserts  
We need 2 desserts from each parish family for our 

Church Festival, September 18
th

.  Pies, cookies, 

cakes, cupcakes, brownies, etc. Please mark “sugar 

free” desserts.  Desserts can be brought to the 

rectory hall downstairs on Saturday evening or 

Sunday morning.  The sharing of your favorite 

desserts will be appreciated by our dinner guests. 

If you purchase desserts, please check the “best 

by” dates because we cannot serve outdated items.    
 

St. Vincent DePaul 
St. Vincent DePaul Society thanks parishioners 

for their donations last month.  During September, 

please bring canned soup, tuna fish, and pork & 

beans.  Thank you. 
 

Bingo 
Bingo figures from September 1, 2016: 

Gross Receipts:  $1,947.50   Players: 107 
 

              Church Cleaning 
Sept. 13:   Jina and Mike Jennings 

Sept. 16:   Becky O’Neill (Week 1) 
 

 Your Gift to God 
September 3 & 4, 2016 

  St. Joseph  St. Anne 

Envelopes   $  4,296.00 $   473.00 

Loose        370.00      275.00 

St. Vincent de Paul        230.00        95.00 

Building        160.00        75.00 

Cemetery        116.00             -0- 

School Collection          38.00             -0- 

Votive          50.00        80.00 

Catholic University        452.00      122.00  
  

     

  24th Sunday in Ordinary Time 



ST. ANNE CHURCH 
FRENCH VILLAGE, MISSOURI 

 

Church Cleaning Team #4 – Jane Schmidt 

 

Donations for Children’s Games 
We are accepting donations to help purchase prizes 

for the children’s games booth at our Parish Festival 

in September.  There are large containers /bottles for 

donations located in the front and back of Church.   

 

Festival Country Store 
We are now accepting new or nearly new items for 

our country store and any homemade jams, jellies or 

any vegetables. Please bring donations to the 

pavilion and Jim will take care of it. If you need a 

pick up, call Janie McCormick at 760-877-7590.  

 

Ladies of St. Joseph & St. Anne 
Our Ladies meeting will be held this Tuesday, 

September 13
th

, following the morning Mass.  We 

will finalize the Country Store items to bake or make 

to sell.  Also we are conducting a diaper drive for the 

St. Vincent DePaul food pantry.  Please bring diapers 

to the meeting.  All sizes are welcome.  Thank you. 
 

Please contact Janie McCormick at 760-877-7590 if 

you can donate half pint or pint size canning jars to 

the Ladies of St. Joseph & St. Anne. Thank you. 
  

Please Support 
Whenever possible, please support the advertisers on 

the back of our bulletin.  Thank them and let them 

know you saw their ad. If you would like to place an 

ad for your business on the back of our weekly 

Sunday bulletin, please call the Parish office.  

 

Respect Life Committee 
Each committee member has committed to pray one 

rosary each month toward the goal of ending 

abortion.  A sign-up sheet is available in the back of 

Church for those who wish to join us to pray a 

monthly rosary for this important cause. 

 

Rosary Festival 
Please see the Rosary Festival flyer which is 

included in the bulletin this weekend for information 

on the upcoming Rosary Festival.  

  From the Pastor’s Pen 
Mother Teresa Canonization 

September 4, 2016 
“I am not sure exactly what heaven will be like, 

but I know that when we die and it comes time 

for God to judge us, he will not ask, ‘How many 

good things have you done in your life?’ rather 

he will ask, ‘How much love did you put into 

what you did?’” 

Mother Teresa 

 

Assistance for Flood Victims 
In response to the recent historic flooding, which 

has affected Louisiana, in union with the 

USCCB, there will be a special collection taken 

up this weekend.  As many as 60,000 homes 

have been damaged and nearly 20,000 people 

have been rescued from the flood waters.  These 

funds will be used to assist these flood victims 

with such necessities as water, food, shelter, and 

medical care, as well as help with long term 

assistance to rebuild and recover. 

 

We Need You! 
Saturday, September 17th  
& Sunday, September 18th   

Please call Tom Willette at 358-7516 or the 

Parish Office at 358-2112 if you can volunteer 

to help with our booths and activities at the 

Festival. We especially invite our younger 

parishioners and newly registered parishioners to 

volunteer to help.  
 

Saturday volunteers are very important for 

setting up and we need kitchen help for the 

dinner food preparation.  Every booth and dinner 

helper is important and greatly appreciated.   

Please also remember we will tear down 

Sunday evening from 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
  

Volunteers are asked to work 2-hour shifts at 

various locations/booths.  Please let us know 

which hours you are available.  The Committee 

Chairperson will call you to confirm your shift 

time.    

 

Please remember to tell your family and friends 

about our Festival.  We also ask for your prayers 

for good weather for our Festival. 
   

September 11, 2016   


